
NORTH CENTRAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 2024 

START TIME: 4:30 P.M. 
LOCATION: 15850 W. KEARNEY BLVD., KERMAN CA. 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the North Central Fire  

Protection District scheduled for Thursday, January 25, 2024, has been cancelled. 

 

 

Date: December 20, 2023    /s/ Amanda Souza, Board Secretary 


